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Calvary Children’s Home
1430 Lost Mountain Road, Powder Springs, GA 30127 
calvarykids.org  |  O: 770.794.1500  |  F: 770.794.1777
Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9 am - 4:30 pm

Snyder Turner  Executive Director

Sherry Croft  Program Director

Brian Busby  Campus Director

Brent Turner Finance Director

Peace in the Midst of the Storm
Recently every media outlet has been filled with reports and 

pictures of the enormous damage caused by Hurricane Ian. 

It’s impossible to see such devastation without a deep sense 

of sadness and shocking realization of what those families are 

going through and understanding it could easily have been 

any of us. Then after the attention of the media ends, the real 

work of restoration has just begun.
Snyder Turner

FROM OUR DIRECTOR...
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Watching a storm is much different than being in one. We quickly learn it takes much longer to get over a 
storm than it does to get into one. The children who come to Calvary have, in one way or another, experienced 
a storm in their young life and family. The uncertainty of their future, the loss and separation from familiar 
things and wondering if someone really cares is challenging for any adult. However, when it is a child facing 
these times, the impact can be overwhelming. We believe a personal relationship with Jesus Christ is the 
foundation to the emotional and spiritual healing that is available. 

We understand that regardless of the source of a storm, we 
still must find the strength to go through it with faith and 
dedication as we move forward in the days ahead. Some 
days it may seem to our children they will never get over 
a storm, but by God’s grace they can get through it. And 
that is possible with the help and prayers of the caring 
friends who stand with them with love and encouragement. 
You have proven to be that friend and we are grateful.

Through your prayers and faithful support, you have 
stepped in to be a vital part in providing a safe harbor 
and better future. You are helping our children find that 
“Peace in the Midst of the Storm.” God is mindful of your 
work and labor of love you have shown us. (Hebrews 6:10) 

– Snyder Turner, Executive Director

CALVARYKIDS.ORG

For generations, summertime has been a season anticipated with joy 

and expectation. For children, it is a window of refreshment and the 

absence of school schedules and educational requirements including 

that dreaded homework. In their lives, it is a short span where they can 

be carefree and live apart from the demands of their schools and just 

be kids. 

This summer our children participated in so many adventures. Some 

attended an FCA outdoor camp where they learned archery, shotgun 

shooting and all things lake and campfire. They came back singing 

those campfire songs to the top of their lungs. Some stretched 

themselves and played summer sports. We have 6 boys in football who 

can tell you about every tackle they have made, and every yard gained. 

One of our freshman boys got to carry the ball in a Varsity game. He 

only gained one yard and was tossed like a ragdoll by the much larger 

players. The first thing he told his houseparent that night was “Did you 

see my run? I didn’t fumble!” Special memories for sure.

Additionally, our children attended Strong Rock Camp in Cleveland, 

Georgia. This is a two -week experience that is literally like something 

you would see in a movie. So much is learned and gained through 

this experience and many weeks later, you can still hear the principles 

taught at this Christian Camp rolling down the hallways in our children’s 

conversations.  

In another spectacular act of kindness, North Cobb Christian School 

has made a path for most of our High School students to attend this 

school of excellence. It is a much more therapeutic environment for our 

children who come from broken places. God has been so good. 

– Brian Busby, Campus Director

SUMMERTIME AT CALVARY IS THIS & SO MUCH MORE....
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SUMMERTIME AT CALVARY… GOLF TOURNAMENT RECAP…

Ways to 
	 help...

THANK YOU 2022 TOURNAMENT SPONSORS!
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The bricks will serve as a constant source of encouragement 

to the children of Calvary and a reminder for years to  

come of the commitment and generosity of the individuals, 

churches and organizations that have helped provide a home for 

our children while honoring the life of the one remembered.

Your gift will be acknowledged with a personal letter and 

receipt. Also, their name, as well as yours, will be included in 

a subsequent newsletter to acknowledge your thoughtful gift.

The form is also available online. This can 
be initiated by visiting our website at 

calvarykids.org/donate

If paying by check, please email  
benita@calvarykids.org to  

request a form that will be sent  
for you to complete. 

IT’S AS EASY AS 1,2,3…
1.	 CONTACT US:  

Complete the  
donation form by  
visiting our website  
at calvarykids.org 
or giving us a call at 
770.794.1500

2.	 WE PICK UP:  
We will schedule a time  
for our transport to pick  
up the vehicle

3.	 YOU RECEIVE:  
Claim your income  
tax deduction

Caring families donating their used vehicles  
also supports our children.

Several of our young people have had the opportunity 
to have their own transportation for college because of 
the sharing spirit of the families in our community. Calvary 
Children’s Home gratefully accepts gifts of used cars, 
trucks and boats. 

If you would like to arrange any donation please visit our 
website: calvarykids.org to complete the online donation 
form. You can also contact our office at 770.794.1500 or 
email us at: info@calvarykids.org.

Help Support Our Children  
and Claim Your Tax Deduction!

THANK YOU FOR THINKING OF US!

DONATE YOUR VEHICLE... 

COMMEMORATIVE BRICK PROGRAM…

The growing availability and added convenience 
of online purchasing, provides another method 
for our friends to  support Calvary Children’s 
Home while making online purchases at 
Amazon. Since we receive no federal, state or 
local funding, this will also help support our 
work at Calvary Children’s Home for children 
who have been separated from their families 
through no fault of their own.

Since there are other charities with similar 
names, please make certain you select: 

Calvary Children’s Home  
in Powder Springs, Georgia

There is also an extension available to your 
Chrome browser which will automatically select 
Calvary Children’s Home after the initial sign in. 

AmazonSmile is a program where Amazon donates 0.5% of the  
purchase price of eligible products to charitable organizations when you shop 

at smile.amazon.com. This link will allow you to select and support Calvary 
Children’s Home (https://smile.amazon.com/ch/58-0976478).

Have a Kroger Plus Shoppers Card?  

Support Calvary Children’s Home while you shop.

Login to Kroger.com, Create a digital account. 

Link your shopper’s card to our organization: 

•	 Select Community Rewards 

•	 Search for Calvary Children’s Home -  

	 Non-Profit Organization (NPO) number:  

	 LY368 and Enroll. 

1.

2.A percentage  
of your spending is 
donated to Calvary  
AT NO ADDED 
COST TO YOU!

OTHER WAYS YOU CAN HELP CALVARY…
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ANNIVERSARIES 
Rev. & Mrs. John Darnell (68th) 
Greers Chapel Baptist Church

Robert & Jean Reed (50th)
Terry & Candy Eubanks

Jack & Mary Rich (65th) 
Ms. Lea Ellen Rich

BIRTHDAYS 
Nicole Feuerherm  
Mr. Kien Taing 
Tim & Kit Thompson

Ken Kincaid (80th) 
Mr. & Mrs. Dan Scoggins

Azlin Reeves (10th) 
Mr. & Mrs. Eddie Rawlins

Lindsey Tippins 
Family of Nathan Tippins

IN HONOR 
Rev. & Mrs. Steve Baker 
Mr. & Mrs. Stanley Ertzberger

Chris Booker 
Ms. Margie F. Hardage

Doug & Sandy Burtchaell 
Ms. Mary W. Wilson

Wayne Feuerherm 
Mr. Todd E. Finkel 
Tim & Kit Thompson

Wayne & Nicole Feuerherm 
Anonymous 
Kyle & Kim Salone 
Ms. Tayesiabeth Skyers 
Mr. Kien Taing 
Snyder & Marsha Turner

Judge Ann Harris 
Anonymous

Pastor Jeremy Morton 
The Morris Family

Mr. & Mrs. Doyle Shaw 
Bill & Veronica Smith

Mary Alice Smith 
William & Mary Smith

Ann Tippins 
Mr. James Resh 
Mr. & Mrs. Billy Resh

Lindsey & Ann Tippins 
Mr. & Mrs. Billy Resh

William M. Wade, Sr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Wade

Lynwood & Andi Worley 
Ms. Pamela M. Cooper

IN MEMORY 
Tolu A. Abiodun 
Mr. Kamal Abiodun

Georgia Rogers Adams 
Ms. Janet L. Rogers

Johnny Michael Akins 
Mr. & Mrs. William Cannon 

Chet Austin 
Tip Top Poultry 
David Austin 
Robin Burruss 
Brad Respess

Morrison Barnett 
Mr. & Mrs. George 
	 Thomas

Tommie Bates 
Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Costley

Joe Bland 
Mr. & Mrs. Ben Morris

Charles Bailey Bledsoe 
Ms. Hazel Robertson 
Mrs. Linda Strickland

Joel Bowman 
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Sterling

Cheryl Lynne Travis Bradley 
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Travis

Rev. Opal N. Brewer 
Ms. Linda Godfrey

Jack Busby 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Ridgway

Bob Calland  
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Benson

William Lawrence Calvert 
Ms. Susan McMurray

Mary Cantrell 
Mr. Jerry Cantrell 

Frances Carroll 
Beacon Construction Group

Stella Carsillo 
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Carsillo

Kay Orr Chegwidden 
Mr. Matthew Abel 
Mrs. Rebecca Barrett 
CDH Partners, Inc. 
Duane & Ann Douglass 
Ms. Virginia Eubanks 
Evergreen Construction 
Lee & Allison Freedman 
Sarah, Grace & Dave Hajjar 
Mr. & Mrs. Tony Kiser 
Lacey – Harmon Families 
Ms. Janet Lawrence 
Dr. Judy Mills 
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Prillaman 
Mrs. Nelle B. Purvis 
Bill, Dawn & David Strickland 
Terri & Grant Todd 
Van Winkle & Co., Inc.

June McClelland Childress 
Mr. & Mrs. Clyde Thomas

Jeff Christian 
Ms. Shoni Thomas

Rev. George Cline 
Ms. Elberta B. Cline

Gene Cochran 
Mr. & Mrs. Carl Kish

If you would like to remember or honor someone special in a very meaningful way 
that will also benefit children, please consider a Tribute Gift to Calvary.

	 •	 Use the enclosed envelope to send in your tribute.

	 •	 You can also complete your tribute on our website at: calvarykids.org/donate/ 
	 Please be sure and click on Memorial Gift at the top right of page to complete 		
	 information.

	 •	 An acknowledgment of your gift will be sent to the honoree or family.

	 •	 Gift amount is not disclosed to honoree or family.

If you choose to mail in the enclosed envelope it is essential to fully complete the 
information on the form so we can properly recognize the honoree.

TRIBUTE GIFTS  |  MAY 20, 2022 - OCTOBER 31, 2022

 

17th Annual 
Calvary Children’s Home 

CChhrriissttmmaass  TTrreeee  SSaallee  
 

  

Premium North Carolina Fraser 
Fir, Nordmann Fir, Douglas Fir  
Noble Trees, & Pallet Décor 

 
 

  
LLoott  HHoouurrss  ((aafftteerr  1111//2255//2222))  
 
Mondays – Fridays:     3:30 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
Saturdays:                    9:00 a.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
Sundays:          12:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
 

 
Location: 
Calvary Children’s Home 
1430 Lost Mountain Road 
Powder Springs, GA  30127 
 
 

For information or questions please contact:  

             Brian Busby            404.731.1500 

        Darlene Hancock       404.569.0033 
 

OOppeennss  NNoovveemmbbeerr  2255,,  22002222  
(Friday after Thanksgiving)  

9:00 a.m. – 9:00 pm  
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IN MEMORY  
Gary Cohoon 
Anne, Jill & Tommy 		
	 Cheatham 
Mr. Jerry Scarborough

Rev. Horace Crawford 
Shannon & Stephanie Sullivan

Lawrence “Larry” D. 
	 Crenshaw 
Randy & Deborah Crenshaw

Lindsey Lee Crosby 
Mr. & Mrs. Grady Miller

Seamus Cuddy 
Mrs. Maureen Gotwols

Charles & Fay Daniel 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Decker 
Nikki Davis 
Mr. & Mrs. Roy Sweat

Gail Devine 
Ms. Karen Fricks

Kenneth Dozier 
Ms. Susan Gilchrist

John Richard Draper, Jr. 
Mr. Melvin Benson 
Mr. Drew Carmody 
Mr. Robert Clockel 
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Fennell 
The Holloway Girls 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Riddle 
Mr. Blair Taylor 
Ms. Rose Marie 
	 Westmoreland 
Mrs. Bettye Wyatt

Reda Ericksen 
Mrs. Peggy Gonsenhauser

Gene Eubanks 
Ms. Betty Eubanks

Kell Eubanks 
Ms. Betty Eubanks

Kenneth “Ken” Gerald Fox 
Jack & Marlene Cooper 
Mrs. Monica Corbett 
Ms. Nancy Ford

Coy Free 
Mr. & Mrs. Wendell Rogers

Amelia Freeman 
Mr. & Mrs. Willian Cannon 

Frank Fulmer 
Todd & Donna Murray

Roscoe Gay 
Mr. & Mrs. William Gay

Gene Gordon 
Ms. Charlotte Draper

Gwen Gordy 
Mr. & Mrs. John Thompson

Gary Goss 
Mr. & Mrs. Roy Sweat

Kimberly Graham 
Mrs. Katherine Rice

Lucky Grissum 
C & W Contracting Services 
Ms. Diana Darnell 
Mrs. Donna Gibel 
Mrs. Barbara Grissum 
Rick & Cherie McKelvey 
Dr. Deborah A Pogrelis 
Dr. Zoe Pogrelis 
Ms. Margaret Strickhouser

Robert Guthrie 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Ridgway

Helen Elizabeth “Betty” 		
	 Hamby 
Mrs. Susan Moone

Reba Hardy 
Mr. & Mrs. Roy Sweat

Tom Harris 
Ms. Jean Harris

Dr. Waights G. Henry, III 
Mr. & Mrs. E.J. Brown

Mary Reith Hill 
Mrs. Shirley Charyna-Lewis

Alton Hopper 
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Corn

General Parks Houser, III 
Mrs. Ann McCallum

Newt Howard 
Mr. & Mrs. Rickey Hall

Staci Anne Joiner 
Mr. & Mrs. Shawn Hall 
Ms. Dawn Jakway 
Southern Wholesale Glass

Doris Jones 
Ms. Faye Posea

Tyler Keel  
Mr. & Mrs. David Keel

Wesley Kidd 
Linda & Robin Farrar

Donald E. Lee 
Helen Hyde

Mattie Lindsey 
Ms. Ann Collins

Barbara Little 
Mr. Wayne Little

Lois Evelyn Long 
Mr. & Mrs. Terry Lowery

Diane Luttrell 
Ms. Faye McLeroy

Nancy MacPherson 
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Corn

Kevin Marcus 
Mr. Tom B. Thach

Dot Marler 
Mr. & Mrs. Randy Barker

James Martin 
Dr. & Mrs. James Pitts

Melvin L. Masters 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Davis 
Mrs. Vicki Houston 
Mrs. Anne Johnston 
Mr. Joe Kennedy 
Ms. Ginger King 
Mr. & Mrs. Randy Lane 
Mr. & Mrs. Jimmy Lowe 
Mrs. Faye McLeroy 
Macland Baptist Church 
	 Adult 5 SSC 
Mr. & Mrs. Carl Oliver 
Deborah, Bob & Susan 
	 Parker 
Mr. & Mrs. Chris Pope 
Mrs. Tracey Wood

Tim Matthews 
Ms. Betty Eubanks 
Ms. Nan H. Kent

Nancy McDonald 
Mr. & Mrs. W.T. Pittman

Mr. & Mrs. D.N. McKinney 
Ms. Linda D. McKinney

Pat Meeks 
Mr. & Mrs. Jackson Derocher

Gary Minter 
Mr. & Mrs. Sherman 
	 McLemore

Ruth Minter 
Ms. Pam Bass 
Ms. Lynn Cochran 
Mr. & Mrs. Mike Johnson 
Mr. Sean Kirk 
Mr. & Mrs. Sherman 
	 McLemore 
Edward & Elizabeth Patrick 
Kelly, Joe, Brady & Ansley 
	 Simpson 
Andrew & Kate Vaughn 
Mrs. Kathleen Vaughn

Madeline F. Moon 
Ms. Susan Ashworth 
Faithful Followers SSC 
Seven Springs Historical 
	 Society & Museum

Chris Moore 
Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Costley

Mildred “Mickey” E. Moran 
Mrs. Mattie Merck

Elizabeth Ann Morris 
Mr. & Mrs. Terry Lowery

Robert Morrison 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Ridgway

Tommy K. Mullins, Sr. 
Dr. & Mrs. James Pitts 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Ridgway

Robert Neisler 
Ms. Ann Collins

David R. Newcomb 
Mr. & Mrs. Ray Newcomb

John A. Nix 
Ms. Shoni Thomas

Scott Nunnally 
Ms. Rose Marie 
	 Westmoreland

Don Panter 
Mr. & Mrs. W.T. Pittman

Parker Baby 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Zinkie

Marilyn Parkerson 
HP Spine Center

IN MEMORY  
Paul Stanley Payne 
Mrs. Mauree Gotwols

Bill Pearce 
Mr. & Mrs. Harry Pearce

Frances Pigott 
Ms. Lorraine Pigott

Gordon & Bertha Pritchett 
Ray & Jeane Rampy

Queen Elizabeth 
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Morris

Jack Rich 
Ms. Lea Ellen Rich

Susana M. Rodriguez 
Mr. Randy Garrett

Glen-Dora Roling 
Ms. Amy Benton 
Mr. & Mrs. Jimmy Bryan 
Mr. & Mrs. Craig Burnette 
Ms. Janice Campbell 
Ms. Sandra Irwin 
Mrs. Mattie Merck 
Mr. Roy Neal 
Ms. LaDonna Walker 
Mr. & Mrs. Terry Weldon 
Ms. Patricia Wilson

Jon Rowland 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Ridgway

T.R. Rutherford 
Ms. Shoni Thomas

Julie Ryley 
Mr. Jerry Cantrell

Edward Robert Sandve 
The Aarons Family 
Mrs. Elaine Barkus 
Mrs. Kathleen Fox 
Ms. Riley O’Neill 
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Palm

Linda F. Scarborough 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Buchanan 
Tommy, Jill & Anne 		
	 Cheatham 
Mrs. Bonnie Cohoon 
Mike & Carolyn Corcoran 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Crowley 
Mr. & Mrs. Ed Flynn 
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene Fornash 
Jean Fornash Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Harris 

Linda F. Scarborough (cont’d) 
Mr. & Mrs. Curtis Hiers 
Ms. Patricia Holland 
Ms. Mary Ruth Holleman 
Mrs. Judy Ivey 
Mr. & Mrs. Ronnie Knowles 
Randy & Judy McDonald 
Ms. Peggy Martin 
Mr. & Mrs. Les Meeks 
Ms. Lucy Perricone 
Mrs. Kelly Schiffer 
Ms. Sydney Simons 
Mr. & Mrs. Marshall Skelton 
Mrs. Dianne Spears 
Ms. Charlotte Winkles

Jack Melvin Shuler 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Barnes 
Ms. Teresa L. Blanchard 
Mr. & Mrs. Don Hales 
Ms. Sandra Shuler

Myrtle Ruth Shepherd 
Hickory Grove Baptist Church

Doug Smiley 
Mr. & Mrs. Clyde Thomas 
Ms. Shoni Thomas

Ann Smith 
Ms. Marie Butler

Lynda Marie Smith 
Ms. Melody Cole 
Roy & Barbara Paine 
Ms. Marlene Uglum

Marjorie Maner Smith 
Mr. & Mrs. Clay Warnock

Carole Stafford 
Mr. & Mrs. Scott Stafford

Currie & Carole Stafford 
Keith & Melissa Anderson

Barbara Standeffer 
Ms. Barbara Naumann

Thomas R. Sukalac 
Ms. Mary Gregory

Deby Talley 
Mrs. Shelley Chasteen

Paul “Tim” Tarrant 
Mrs. Catherine Tarrant

Mary Peters Tucker 
Ms. Juanita Williams

Carolyn Hilsman Turner 
Mr. & Mrs. Ken Turner 

Sam Turriglio 
Mr. & Mrs. Miles Willis

Andrew B. Van de Vate 
Mr. & Mrs. David Van de Vate

Pamela Wade 
Mr. Jeremy Faulkner 
Mrs. Peggy Gonsenhauser

Riley Lavert Walker 
Ms. Janette Richardson 
Ms. Jeanette Sarratt

Dwight Walraven 
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Sterling

Lawrence “Rabbit” White 
Ms. Phyllis White

Harold Whitney 
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Albino

Jewell Carden Whitney 
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Albino 
Mr. Sterling Bowen 
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Jackson 
Honorable & Mrs. George 
	 Kreeger 
Mrs. Lori Phillips 
Dr. & Mrs. James Pitts

Janice Williams 
Mr. Carl Morton

Peggy Wilson 
Mr. & Mrs. Roy Sweat

Thomas “Tom” Worthington 
Ms. Virginia Boswell 
Ms. Carole Boyles 
Ms. Teresa Caldwell 
Ms. Judith Cox 
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Darnell 
Faithful Followers SSC 
Ms. Linda Ferguson 
First Baptist Church of  
	 Powder Springs 
Mr. & Mrs. Jim May, Jr. 
McDonald-Pledger SSC

Robert Youngblood 
Ms. Shoni Thomas

COMMEMORATIVE 
BRICKS 
John Ashworth 
Calvary Baptist Church 
	 Powder Springs

Fred Blackmon 
Johnson Ferry Bridge Ministry

Shirley Bruton 
Mr. & Mrs. Fred Aiken

Martha Ann Chafin 
Mr. & Mrs. Winfred Chafin

Rev. Kenneth Cofer 
Gloster Baptist Church

Gene Eubanks 
Ms. Betty Eubanks

Kenneth “Ken” Fox 
Snyder & Marsha Turner

Natalie Gomez

Shirley “Pat” Hayslip 
Mr. Fred McLeod

Mary Anderson Hill 
Ms. Gwen Parks

Ruth & Hark Kinsey 
Ms. Lea Ellen Rich 
Ms. Mary Rich

Dorothy “Dot” B. Marler 
Ms. Janice Marler

Robert & Leatrice Marler 
Ms. Janice Marler

Robert G. Neisler 
Clay & Patricia Warnock

Jim & Clara O’Galvin, Jr. 
Mrs. Patricia Roper

Rebirth DRRC Ministries 
Dr. Cynthia Henderson

Thomas B. Roper, Jr. 
Mrs. Patricia Roper

Eda Stange Scopel 
Mr. Paul Scopel

Lynda Marie Smith 
Mike & Kellie Kemmerer

Ronald, Dixie & Rhonda Smith 
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Akins

W.O. Smitha 
Ms. Betty Eubanks

Pam Wade 
Mr. Jeremy Faulkner
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TO OUR CALVARY SUPPORTERS…

On some days at Calvary, you can see that the fabric of our children’s 
young lives has been worn and stretched far too soon. Like all of us, 
sometimes the heartaches and pains of the challenging times in life 
are more visible than others.  
 
Summertime is a healing time. Summertime is a mending time. 
Those precious conversations, shared adventures, spiritual guidance 
and the very best memories are so very needed by the children who 
call Calvary home. Your support makes our summertime possible.

Thank You!


